PUBLIC  SAFETY  ALERT !

01-2004

Pregnant women, children and sick people should avoid unnecessary exposures to radiation.  The Department of Energy trucks with large containers of nuclear weapons waste traveling along I-40 emit radiation.  They pass unannounced and without escorts. 

If a truck overturns or a container explodes the effect will be that of a terrorist dirty bomb.  Unfortunately our city has no evacuation plan if there is a disaster with one of these trucks – and your injury or loss of property will not be covered by insurance.

Stay away from the radioactive trucks on I-40!

To get information on the time and date of the next shipment, contact the mayor’s office:

Phone Mayor Martin Chavez

768-3000
For more information on alternatives to shipping radioactive waste through Albuquerque, contact CARD at 266-2663, or contactus@card.org
